
BE IT REMEMBERED THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS met in the Henry County Courthouse Circuit Courtroom, on 
Monday June 8, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. with the following members present:  Bobbi Plummer, Steve Dellinger, Debra Walker, Henry 
County Auditor and Martin Shields, County Attorney.  Ed Tarantino was not present. 
 
 
 
The following bids were received for road resurfacing through the Community Crossings Grant: 
 Milestone Contractors LLC  $1,373,450.00 
 All Star Paving, Inc.  $1,714.420.45 
 E&B Paving, LLC   $1,418,962.44 
 
Joe Copeland recommended going with Milestone Contractors, LLC.  Everything is included in the bid. 
 
A motion was made by Steve Dellinger and seconded by Bobbi Plummer to award the bid to Milestone Contractors, LLC.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Bobbi Plummer and seconded Steve Dellinger.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
____________________________    ________________________  

Ed Tarantino, President     Bobbi Plummer, Vice President     

 

 

______________________________  

Steve Dellinger, Member 

 

 

______________________________  

Attested by:  Debra G. Walker, Auditor 
 


